
 

 

 

 

 

 
18th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome back after the summer break. 

 

On Thursday 4th October the school lunch for children in Reception to Year 4 is changing.  For this 

day only the lunch will be a chicken burger in a bun with French fries, a biscuit and a drink.  This 

will be served in a box.  If you would like your child to have this lunch, kindly inform the school 

office no later than Monday 24th September 2018.  For children in Years 3 and 4 who have to pay 

for meals the cost of this is £2.20. 

 

Here is a list of other dates for your diary: 

Parental Consultations: Autumn – 17th October 2018.  Spring – 12th & 13th February 2019, Summer – 

25th & 26th June 2019 (letters and appointment times for these will follow at a later date). 

Celebration Assemblies : 11th October, 28th November, 31st January, 14th March, 16th May and 

19th June (letters for this will follow at a later date). 

Christmas Fair: Friday 30th November 2018. 

Christmas Concerts: These will be held on the afternoon of 11th, 12th & 13th December. EYFS will 

be on the morning of 12th December. 

Christmas parties: Nursery – 17th December 2018 in the morning with Santa.  Reception and Year 

1 in the afternoon of 17th December. Years 2, 3 and 4 in the afternoon of 18th December 2018.  

Santa will visit all classrooms on 17th December. 

Sports morning: Tuesday 2nd July for Years 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Wednesday 3rd July for Nursery and 

Reception.  

Summer Entertainment: 10th and 11th July 2019. 

Leaver’s Assembly: 18th July 2019. 

Further information for these events will follow at a later date. 

 

As a result of feedback from some parents, newsletters and topic letters will now be posted on 

our website and not sent out in a paper copy.  Parents can still request a paper copy from the 

office.  A notification of any letters or information posted will be sent in a text message. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 


